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Wednesday, March 18th, 2020 

 

Dear Friends and Supporters of the Last Chance House, 

  

 

After taking in all considerations, we, the Board of Directors of the Last Chance House, feel it is in the 
best interest of all attendees of our upcoming banquet on April 4th, 2020,  to postpone this event. This 
decision is made with respect to all guests, especially those that might be at a higher risk to the 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) . A reschedule date has not been set as of this time. We will communicate using 
our website, Facebook page, and our fellowship to announce the future date of the banquet. Thank you 
for your patience, love, and support shown for this event over the years. The Last Chance House 
Banquet has always been, and will continue to be, an evening that showcases recovery and the presence 
of God in our lives.  

For those who have purchased tickets or table sponsorship, please let me know if you would like an 
immediate refund. If you prefer, we can hold your ticket and/ or sponsorship until the rescheduled date. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to me directly. 

Be safe & God bless, 

 

John D. Danley 

Last Chance House Board President 

815-893-0712  

lastchancehouse@gmail.com  

 

  
 

244 Second Street                                                                                                                    815-893-0712 
Crystal Lake, IL  60014                                                                                   ​www.lastchancehouse.org 

an Illinois 501(c)(3) organization 
 

mailto:lastchancehouse@gmail.com
http://www.lastchancehouse.org/

